
PCN - 10 088

Issue Date:September 14 2010

Product Name: HPL 538, 1.25mm spacing FPC/FFC connector of SLP series

Product Manager:

Subject: Discontinuance Notification

Distribution: GLOBAL

Type of Change: Product Obsolescence

Change Description: Product Discontinuance

Reason for Change:

Affected Parts: See list attached.

Effective Date of Change: February 28 2011

Last Time Buy Date: February 28 2011

Last Disty Return Date: January 31 2011

Datasheet Attached? N/A

N/A

Samples Availability Date: N/A N/A N/A

Available Alternatives? N/A

Questions? Contact your local FCI Representative, or

SLPxxS/R-xLF,  SLPxxS/R-xx

Shoichi Omote

For several years, FCI has enjoyed great market acceptance for its 1.25mm SPL series of FPC/FFC 
connectors.
In order to keep pace with a chancing market and to further strength customer support, FCI will 
eliminate some part numbers that have little of no sales in the resent past.

Qual/Test Data Attached?

Shoichi Omote

81-3-5493-5232 / shoichi.omotefci.com
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